
 

Date: 03/08/2019 

C 34 (2019-20) 

To, 

Pre-primary and Primary School Parents (Nursery-Grade 7) 

 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

We take this opportunity to apprise you that our current music contract has 

concluded and we are in the process of finalising a new contract with music 

professionals that we believe will engage our learners more effectively. Once we 

have confirmed the details, we shall share the relevant information and profile. 

Please be assured that this arrangement does not impact the program and your 

children will continue to enjoy all co-curricular as envisioned. As always we 

welcome your support! 

 

Thank you. 

SVM Management. 

 


